
 
 
October 19, 2022 
 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD ITN 2022-08 
FOR 

BANKING SERVICES 
 
 
Per Section 14-Responses the College did not receive the minimum number of responses 
to the solicitation. Therefore, the College has made the decision to re-initiate the ITN at the 
later date.   
 
ITN-2022-08 will NOT be awarded at this time.  
 
 
 
Dustin Frost 
Director of Procurement and Auxiliary Services 
Dustin.Frost@tcc.fl.edu 
850-201-8484 
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